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Mail Control 
or  Report No(s). 

 
581101 

 
License No(s).  

52-31241-01 

 
Docket No(s). 03037454 

 
Name of Licensee: 
 

 
Centro Cardiovascular del Este 

 
Name of Participant(s): 
 

 
Alfredo, Office Manager 

 
Telephone No. 
 

 
787-860-0075 

 
Subject: 
(NOTE:  This will be used as the  
 Documents Title in ADAMS) 

 
Address for correspondence 

Centro Cardiovascular del Este requested the termination of their NRC license on June 7, 2013.  Since that time the 
licensee has vacated the premises.  I contacted their former RSO, David Rhoe for information on where to send the 
terminated license.  D. Rhoe suggested I contact Alfredo, Dr. Marshall’s office manager.  On 8/30/13, I spoke with 
Alfredo who confirmed that they are no longer at the previous address and that mail should not be sent there.  He 
stated that the address where the license should be sent is, P.O. Box 790, Fajardo, PR  00738-0790.  
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